MEMO# 33024

January 6, 2021

"How Boutique Asset Managers Are Adjusting to Covid-19": Roundtable with Dan Sondhelm, Sondhelm Partners - February 11, 2:00 pm-3:00 pm ET

[33024]

January 6, 2021 TO: Small Funds Sales and Marketing Subcommittee RE: "How Boutique Asset Managers Are Adjusting to Covid-19": Roundtable with Dan Sondhelm, Sondhelm Partners - February 11, 2:00 pm-3:00 pm ET

Join us for an Investment Company Institute's Small Funds Sales & Marketing Sub-Committee roundtable on February 11, from 2:00 pm-3:00 pm ET via Zoom. Dan Sondhelm, Sondhelm Partners, for a discussion on how boutique asset managers are adjusting to Covid-19.

If you would like our speaker to address specific topics please email john.randall@ici.org with your topic or question.

Meeting Registration

To register for this meeting all committee members will receive an email with a link to register. Alternately, you may use this <u>registration link</u>.

We encourage committee members to attend using the Zoom and voice over internet (VIOP). There is no charge to attend the Small Funds Sales & Marketing Sub-Committee meeting. Please note registration is required to attend the event. Login information will be provided upon completion of registration.

If you have any questions about the registration, please contact Magen Dargon at (202) 326-5943 or magen.dargon@ici.org.

Q&A

We would like your input prior to the event. Please submit questions at registration or email them to John Randall (john.randall@ici.org). As many of you know, the Small Funds Sales & Marketing Sub-Committee events are enhanced by your questions, during the event you will be able to submit questions via chat as well. If you have any questions regarding the meeting, you may contact John Randall at (202) 326-5930 or john.randall@ici.org.

John Randall Director, Operations and Distribution

Source URL: https://icinew-stage.ici.org/memo-33024

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.